Barbara Barnes

From: Cook, Jeff <Jeff.Cook@kochps.com>
Sent: Tuesday, February 25, 2014 2:57 PM
To: 'mayor@northpolealaska.com’; Sen. John Coghill; Sen. Pete Kelly; Sen. Click Bishop; Rep. Doug Isaacson; Rep. Tammie

Wilson; Rep. Pete Higgins; Rep. Lance Pruitt; Rep. Cathy Munoz; Rep. Paul Seaton; jbinkley@alaska.net; ‘Evans, Bob";
"Jim Dodson’; 'Lisa Herbert'; 'Kara Moriarty’; ‘Rachael Petro'; ‘olearyb@akrr.com’; ‘lindskoogw@akrr.com'’; Jon Cook';
'mayor@co.fairbanks.ak.us’; Linda Leary (lleary@acsalaska.com); 'jj@lynden.com’; 'dguay@colaska.com’;
'beamilli@colaska.com’; ‘jesse.vanderzanden@alaska.gov'; erasmuson@gci.net

Ce: Nichols, Mark; Cook, Jeff; Brose, Michael J.; Sharrah, Marisa; Tiemstra, Darren; Hallock, Alan; Tape, Linda; Pearson,
Travis; Smith, David (KR&ES); Go, Tim; Corrigan, Sheryl; Smock, Kimberly

Subject: Conditions needed to proceed with a sale of the Flint Hills Resources North Pole Refinery

Attachments: FHRA North Pole Refinery Sale.pdf; AS46.03.822(a) Haz Substance liability.docx

All,

Flint Hills Resources Alaska (FHRA) has had a number of inquiries from parties interested in purchasing our
North Pole Refinery and keeping it in operation. There is one Alaska based group that has shown particular
interest. In our discussions with them, we provided the attached sale proposal outlining conditions that would
have to be accomplished in order for FHRA to sell the refinery to another operator. These conditions will
require a dedicated and timely effort by Governor Parnell and his administration, along with encouragement and
support from all those interested in seeing the refinery continue in operation.

Time is of the essence. We will begin decommissioning the extraction unit integral to gasoline production on
May 1, 2014, and decommissioning of the balance of crude unit two on June 1, 2014, which impacts production
of jet fuel, heating fuel, asphalt and some specialty fuels. Having a buyer in place as close to May 1, 2014, as
possible will provide the best assurance of continued operation of the refinery. In addition to the sale proposal
document, I have attached applicable State law on cleanup responsibility so you will understand key FHRA
positions outlined in the proposal agreement.

We appreciate your interest in keeping the refinery in operation and urge your support at the various levels of
State government that will need to act for this to be accomplished. Thank you, and let me know if you have
questions.

Jeff Cook, Regional Director External Affairs
Koch Companies Public Sector

Flint Hills Resources North Pole Refinery
907-488-5104 office

907-322-2146 cell



